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  I, Ms. Piyawan  Limpanyalert, as  the  Chief  Executive  Officer  of  the
Healthcare  Accreditation  Institute  (Public  Organization) or  HAI, hereby  officially  declare
our unwavering commitment to the “No Gift  Policy” on behalf of the entire staff at the
HAI. This  policy  is  effective  throughout  Fiscal  Year  2024  and  encompasses  a  firm  stance
against  the acceptance  of gifts, including tokens  of  appreciation and bribes, whether  on or
off the work premises.
  Our intent is to uphold the highest standards of integrity, transparency, and a
commitment to the collective interest over individual interests within the HAI. Our goals in
implementing this policy are to end corruption in all its manifestations and to bui  ld public
confidence.

  The Healthcare Accreditation Institute (Public Organization) appreciates
sentiments such as congratulations, gratitude, greetings, or condolences. We kindly request
that these be conveyed through signed cards, books, or social media, as we will not be
accepting physical gifts.

  This declaration is made public for the awareness and strict adherence of all
concerned parties. We urge everyone to acknowledge and comply with this policy.

Announcement in  3  January  2024

(Mrs. Piyawan  Limpanyalert)
Chief Executive Officer

The Healthcare Accreditation Institute (Public Organization)


